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After School Club ‘Friday Funhouse’ 

This week we will finish our film and treat ourselves to hot choco-

lates to ward off the cold, wet weather at the end of this week. 

 

Please bring your 20p subs and spending money for hot chocolate/tuck

(if required).  

With thanks from Year 6’s 

Remembrance Service—Friday 9th 

November  

 

 

 

Please join us around the memorial by the 

church from approximately 10.45am for our 

school remembrance service. 

Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat 

and plenty of warm layers/hat/gloves etc. as 

Friday’s weather report is very poor but we will 

be showing our respect whatever the weather. 



Carne Class: Bill for his outstanding 

maths work & sharing his knowledge 

with friends. 

Pendower Class: Annie for her increased confidence to 

share thoughts and ideas. 

Kiberick Class: Ysella for her enthusiasm and  

brilliant work in writing. 

 

All awards/certificates will be given in Friday 16th  

November’s church service. 
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Children In Need 

Friday 16th November 

To help raise money for Children in 

Need this year we are inviting all 

children and staff to come to school in their pyjamas 

and/or spotty outfits for a donation of £1  

The Year 6 children will also be selling cakes in their  

‘Friday Funhouse’ from 3.30pm, so please join them in 

Kiberick/Kiberick2 to buy a cake to take home. 

Any other donations gratefully received. Your £1 or 

other donations can be made on your Parentpay ac-

count. (Please take small change for the cake sale. )

Many thanks) 

 

 

 

 



 Veryan Sports News 

Swimming Award 

Our swimming award goes to  Eliza. Eliza overcame her fears and jumped into the pool from the side this 

week. Well done!
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Mrs Knowles will be running a stall at the Christmas Fair this year so that children can buy gifts of their own choosing for a 

parent/carer. These will then be wrapped by Mrs Knowles (& helpers) to keep the surprise!  If you have any unwanted presents 

that would be suitable for re-gifting these would be gratefully received. Please hand in to Mrs Knowles or the school office. 


